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Hello Past Department Presidents, Department Line Officers, District Presidents, and Members: 

My name is Harriet L. Figg.  I have been an active member of the John Brighton Post 7850, 159 E. Main Street, 

Gosport, Indiana since 1977. After this term of Office as your Department of Indiana VFW Auxiliary President, I 

would like to continue my service to the VFW Auxiliary.  Therefore, I am asking for your support in running for 

National Council Member, Area C which will be elected at our June 2023 Convention and serve a two-year 

appointment. 

I feel that I am a good communicator, and I will continue my personal goals in helping our Veterans and 

strengthening the VFW Auxiliary.  Over the past five years, I have learned a lot just by listening to our 

members, hearing about their concerns, and celebrating their successes.  I’ve also learned a lot about respect.  

Respect for the Organization and its meaning, and respect for all our members.  My knowledge has grown 

considerably in our Rituals and Bylaws.  We must be good mentors (not accusers) and I know I have had 

excellent mentors through my journey in the VFW Auxiliary from first time as an Auxiliary President to 

Department President.  

I have the support of my Auxiliary, John Brighton Post 7850 Gosport, and from my District and I thank you for 

considering me for the high Office of National Council.  Being a good liaison from National to you, will be my 

top priority.   

Thank you very much and I would appreciate your support. 

 

Harriet L. Figg 

7757 N. Mt. Tabor Road 

Ellettsville, IN 47429 

812-325-3082 

harrfig@yahoo.com 
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